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January 11,2006 

Docket No. 030-36846 

Nolan E. Hertel 
Director, Neely Nuclear Research Center 
Georgia Institute of Technology 
900 Atlantic Drive 
Atlanta, GA 30332-0425 

SUBJECT: GEORGIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY ACCEPTANCE OF REQUEST FOR 
REMOVAL FROM THE SECURITY ORDER ISSUED JUNE 6,2003 

Dear Dr. Hertel: 

This letter is in reference to a letter sent by you to the NRC dated December 27, 2005. The 
December 27, 2005, letter informs the NRC that the Georgia Institute of Technology (Georgia 
Tech) no longer possesses radioactive material requiring compliance with the June 6, 2003, 
Order, and that all Safeguards Information - Modified has been accounted for and has been 
destroyed as required. 

This letter is confirmation that the NRC has removed Georgia Tech from the Security Order 
issued June 6, 2003, and from the list of licensees which must conlply with the Security Order. 

If you have any question regarding this letter please contact Judith Joustra at 610-337-5355. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerelv. F i !  Jo D. Kinneman, Chief 

rials Security and Industrial Branch 
of Nuclear Materials Safety 



N. Hertel 
Georgia Institute of Technology 

2 

DOCUMENT NAME: G:\Docs\Current\Misc Letter\LGeorgia Institute o.wpd 
Wednesday, January 11,2006 7:49:56 AM 

SlSP Review Complete: JJoustra 
After declaring this document "An Official Agency Record" i t m  be released to the Public. 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


